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EL DORADO HILLS COUNTY WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the El Dorado Hills County Water District (Fire
Department) will be conducting a Public Hearing on Thursday, October 17, 2013, at
6:00 p.m. at their regular meeting at the District Office, 1050 Wilson Blvd., El
Dorado Hills, California, for the purpose of adopting a capital improvement plan
and reviewing and adjusting development fees as prescribed by law. At said hearing
the El Dorado Hills County Water District will consider all comments by interested

persons.

Greg Durante, Board President
El Dorado Hills County Water District
By: Connie L. Bair, Board Secretary

Date: September 24, 2013
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